SCHOOL COUNCIL ANNUAL REPORT

2016-2017

School: Centennial P.S.

Principal: Betti Adams

School Council Chairs: Laura Cowley and Jennifer Yessis

Accomplishments of School Council 2016-2017

Provided an opportunity for parents to gather to hear about the organization of the
school events and to give input

Provided an opportunity for parents to learn what students are learning within grade 7
and 8 classes, and to learn about student/parent opportunities both in class and outside
of class

Provided an opportunity for parents to support their child’s well being and learning (i.e.,
Math Night supported through a PRO Grant, Safe Talk Sessions)

Completed an application for a PRO Grant for 2017 — 2018 to support parent
engagement in student well-being

Provided an advisory body for parents in the community to share any suggestions or
concerns that in turn could be brought forward to Council meetings

Provided support to school staff and administration (i.e., supported fundraising, staff
appreciation luncheon, grade 7 information night)

Provided Board Officials with the Principal Profile

Chairperson(s) Signature Principal or Designate Signature

Please share with community in fall 2017

Please submit to Administrative Assistant, Director’s Office by June 2016.



